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There rarely a day that goes by in schools, district offices or county offices where the topics of ñTitle 
IX Complianceò or ñUniversal Compliance Proceduresò doesnôt become the highest priority of 
the day.  This topic is definitely one where everyone needs to be on the same page from the begin-
ning!   

On February 2, 2018, CASCWA Southern Section held an important workshop focusing on the top-
ics of ñTitle IXò and ñUniversal Complaint Procedures.ò  The workshop was held at the San Diego 
County Office of Education in San Marcos.  Bob Mueller, not only hosted the workshop, but he web 
casted the workshop to over 100 educators in the state.  To our knowledge, this was the first web 
cast of itôs kind for CASCWA. 

Attorneys Karin Anderson and Elizabeth Harland delivered an excellent presentation.  Karin and 
Elizabeth are with the firm of ñAdams Silva & McNally LLP.ò  Their presentation was solid and clari-
fied many issues associated with the two main topics. 

You can find a copy of their presentation at: http://cascwa.org/about-us/southern-section/ 

Below you will find several  pictures from the event and we hope that it brings back several good   
memories of the event: 

 

Karin Anderson 
Elizabeth Harland 
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